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Please pray for all who have died these past weeks. 

We pray that they will rest in the Lord’s peace.                                                                                

Prayers are needed for those who are sick, in the 

hospital and recovering-                                                            

Andy Boylan, Heather Harris, Ann Austin, Tito Shabo,                        

Dorothy Keyes, Jackie Gablaski, Laurie Gablaski,                                    

Mary Hesner, Sandy Masiello, Timothy Lacroix,                    

Kim Malpass, Steve Sieron, Mrs. Ripley, Amy Fritze,                            

Tiffany Sonnier, Gert D’Olimpio, Pauline Leveille, 

Edward Boyle, Liane Hatch, Caitlyn Nieves,       

Teresa Doray, Diane Fritze, Jill Cote, Janet Jette,     

Whitney Sticca 

STEWARDSHIP 
 

June 7 & 8                 $       5,938.00 

Income YTD              $   211,927.00 

Budget YTD               $  210,600.00 

Over/(Under)             $      1,327.00 

Thank you for your continued generosity.             

Mass Intentions 
Saturday, June 14    
4:30 pm   +Lois Trzcinski (28th Anniv.) by Vinny & Family 

Sunday, June 15    Father’s Day 
8:00 am   +Mary & Rene Angers by The Family 
10:15 am +Gordon Prosser (6 Month Anniv.)  
                 by John & Judi Brennan 

Monday, June 16 
8:00 am   +The People of the Parish 

Tuesday, June 17 
8:00 am   +James P. Hoffman  
                 by His Brother Dr. Hoffman 

Wednesday, June 18 
8:00 am   +Dr. & Mrs. James Stewart by The Family 

Thursday, June 19 
8:00 am   +Loretta Dudley Hoffman  
                 by Her Brother Dr. Hoffman 

Friday, June 20 
8:30 am    Mass at St. John the Baptist, East Brookfield 

Saturday, June 21 
4:30 pm   +Terry Fava & Diane Gagan  
                 by The Dymek Family 

Sunday, June 22 
8:00 am   +Louis & Loretta Muzzrall by The Family 
10:15 am +Patricia Landry by Pat Monfette 

 Parish and Faith Formation Offices 

Office hours: 9am–4pm                                                     
Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday      

Parish Secretary: Michele Bouvier                                                         
508-885-3111 Ext.103,mbouvier@mqrparish.org  

Parish Email: maryqueen@mqrparish.org 

Website www.maryqueenoftherosary.org 

Faith Formation Office: Kelly Sullivan, Director 
of Religious Education  508-885-3111 Ext.105    
ksullivan@mqrparish.org  

Food Pantry: 508-885-3111 Ext.110 or by 
email, foodpantry@mqrparish.org  

First Saturday Mass & Adoration                
July 5, 2025  

8 am Mass followed by Exposition, 

Confessions, and Adoration with 

Benediction at 12 noon. 

Partners In Charity               

2025 Appeal 

  

 

We’re excited to share that we’ve reached 87% of 

our goal for the 2025 Partners in Charity Appeal! 

With just $5,790 left to raise to reach our $43,000 

target, we’re almost there. Thank you to everyone 

who has generously supported this appeal!   

 

Make your gift to the                                                    
Partners in Charity Appeal today!                                  

Help us to reach our goal by the end of June! 

Candle Intentions  

Mary’s Candles are burning- “For Love of the 

Rosary and the Divine Mysteries” by Dr. Hoffman. 

Sacred Heart Candles are burning- “For an 

increase of Love and Respect for Christ in the 

Eucharist” by Dr. Hoffman. 

Please pray for these special intentions    

“But when he comes, the Spirit of truth, he will guide 

you to all truth...”  (John 16:13)  
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Faith Formation  
July 28–Aug 1  Totus Tuus                                           

Summer Bible Camp 

 For children in Grades 1- Grade 6 
  (Must have completed Kindergarten                             

in the 2024-2025 school year)  
 

This year’s theme is:  

The Sacraments &The Joyful Mysteries 

 

 

 

 

Registration forms are available at the                    
parish office and the doors of the church.  

This is a FREE program !                           

July 28–Aug 1  Totus Tuus                                       
Summer Bible Camp 

August 23– Parish Indoor Yard Sale 

September 7– Parish Chicken BBQ                  
MQR parish hall 

Food Pantry needs– Canned Vegetables 

Open on Thursday each week, serving clients living 

in Spencer & East Brookfield from 10am –12pm. 

Please remain in your vehicle as clients are served 

outside.                                                                                       

To contact the Food Pantry call 508-885-3111 X110 or 

by email at foodpantry@mqrparish.org  

Sponsor a Child for Totus Tuus 

This is our fourth summer offering 
Totus Tuus and each year has been 
a wonderful opportunity for our 
parish community and beyond! 

Mary, Queen of the Rosary Parish does not 
charge families for Totus Tuus as we don’t 
want finances to be a barrier for any child 
to attend this amazing summer camp. 

If you would like to help offset the cost to 
the parish, you can Sponsor a Camper for 
the week! Last year’s cost per child for a 
week of Totus Tuus was $200. A donation 
in any amount would be greatly 
appreciated. 

Join Us for Coffee, Donuts,                   
and a Conversation on                                
Hospice Volunteering 

 
Next weekend, on Sunday, June 22, following the 

10:15 AM Mass, Susan Dunshee, a Volunteer 

Supervisor for Massachusetts Ascend Hospice, will 

join us for coffee and donuts in the hall. She will 

share meaningful volunteer opportunities for both 

adults and teens to support patients in hospice care 

across the state. 

Come learn how you can make a compassionate 

difference in someone's life. Susan is the daughter 

of parishioners Jane & Carl Kwiatkowski.  

Parish Indoor Yard Sale                                            
Saturday, August 23rd  

 

Start setting aside any treasures you would like to donate. 
We will accept donations in mid July ! (Date to be posted.)  

Please NO donations before this time! 
We will accept gently used treasures such as housewares, 
small furniture, home décor, seasonal décor, kid’s toys & 
games, books etc.                                                                               
                                                                                                             
NO televisions, electronics, computers, encyclopedias, 
large appliances, clothing or large furniture.                          
Please NO broken items.  


